
 

 

72 South Green Street 
PO BOX 557 

Tupelo, MS 38802 
662-841-8850 

 

Leigh B. Mobley, Ph.D. 

Executive Director of Professional Development, Assessment, and compliance 
lmobley@tupeloschools.com 

 

TO: Gearl Loden, Ph.D. 

FROM: Leigh B. Mobley, Ph.D. 

DATE: July 18, 2016 

RE: Approval of NEW Board Policies 

Pursuant to board Policy BDE: 

The board policy manual will be reviewed on a regular basis under the direction of the superintendent 

or designee, in consultation with appropriate Directors, Principals and Staff, and reported to the 

superintendent according to a minimum schedule.  

The following policies are submitted as NEW policies to be added to the Tupelo Public School District 

Board Policy Manual.  

These policies were presented to the board for first reading at the June 2016 Board Meeting.  

The New policies are: 

DCI Line Item Transfer Authority 

DFC Federal Aid 

DFE Short Term Notes 

DIAB Internal Control of Cash Receipts 

DJE Purchasing 

DJEG Purchase Orders and Contracts 

These policies are attached.  

 

Respectfully Submitted: 

 

Leigh B. Mobley, Ph.D. 


